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14th November, 2025  
Abstract Submission Guidelines  

  
Authors wishing to submit an abstract for an oral or poster presentation are requested to submit 
a maximum of 50 words for the abstract title and 250 words for the abstract text in English.  
   
Oral or Poster Categories  
 
If your poster does not seem to fit into one of these categories please just pick whichever 
category seems closest. Posters are selected on the grounds of general scientific worth and 
not on whether or not they fit into these categories. All posters should however be broadly 
relevant to developmental biology or genetics.  
  
All abstracts need to be submitted via the online abstract submission form.  
  
When submitting your abstract, please note the following important instructions:  
  

• The abstract deadline for short talks is Monday 30 June, 2025 Midnight (BST).  
• There will be the option to submit late breaking posters after the deadline of 30 June 
• Authors will be advised of the decision for oral presentations by the beginning of August, 

2025 
• All presenters (poster and oral) will be required to register separately and pay the 

appropriate registration fee  
• At the time of submitting your abstract you will be asked to select the type of 

presentation you would like to give  
• For abstracts where oral presentation is selected, a small number will be chosen for 

short (15 minute) talks. All other submitted abstracts will be accepted as posters.  
Abstracts selected for an oral presentation can also be presented as a poster.  

  
Poster Presentations  
  
Posters will be on display throughout the conference. There will also be allocated Poster 
Sessions.  
   
If you intend to submit an abstract for Poster Presentation please note the following:    
  

• Poster boards are 1.8 metres high and 0.9 metres wide. It is recommended that 
displays do not exceed 1.5 metres in length.   

• Posters can be put up from registration on 14 November and should be removed no 
later than the last break on 14 November. The organisers cannot be held responsible 
for any posters left after this time.  

   



If you are a student or postdoc and wish to submit a poster, you will have the opportunity to be 
considered for a Student/Postdoc Poster Prize. If you would like to be considered, then please 
indicate this on the abstract form. Please note that you can only be considered for one prize.   


